
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

February 11, 2023  
Monthly Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:32am by club president Shane Flanagan.  
 
Members present were, Nick – KB0GMQ, Dave B. – WB0YXH, Sonia – KA0EZA, Glenn – K0LNY, Shane – 
KE0APG, Gail – AA0GV, Andy – KF0CSI, Terry L. - Aaron – KT0Q, Terry R. – KF0ATX, Jeanna – KF0JKF, 
Terry R. – KF0ATX, Dave S. – KD0HEUMonty – NR0A, Fred – WB0FJW 
 
Rich Wigda joined us for the meeting and placed membership. 
 
The minutes were read by Aaron. A motion was made by Monty to approve the reading. A second was 
made by Nick. It was carried by the group. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Fred to approve the reading. A 
second was made by Dave. It was carried by the group. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
We are still working on committee assignments. 
 
Testing – Testing is being held this Thursday. We have one candidate who is planning on being there.  
 
Repeater – The Internet at the 73 site is up and running. We finally got in contact with the right people 
and Nextlink agreed to provide the club with complementary internet service. We now have an official 
account and contact information. We are still working on port configuration.  
 
Old business 
 
Winter Field Day – Terry R. reported on the activities. 24 contacts were made. We had two radios set 
up. 4 members were in attendance. 
 
DMR Repeater/ARES – As of right now, it sounds like the group providing the repeater will also provide 
us with an antenna, and coax. We are still working on the details. 
 
 
 

Elkhorn Valley Amateur Radio 

Club 
P. O. Box 1033 
Norfolk, NE 68702-1033 

www.qsl.net/evarc 
 

http://www.qsl.net/evarc


 

 

 

New Business 
 
May 13th is the State Ham Convention. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:14 
 
Training was Handheld Radio and DMR 
 
Split the pot of $10 was won by Rich Widga and donated it to the club. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 


